
June 5, 2024 

To: Randy Harris   
The Wandering Ecotone 
2001 5th Street S, Cranbrook, BC V1C 1K6 

RE: Access to Kootenay IR 1 for purpose of Species at Risk Surveys, June 7-9, 2024 

Dear Randy Harris, 
Your Company is granted access to ʔaq̓ am lands for the purposes of Species at Risk detection surveys for 
Flammulated Owl, Lewis’s Woodpecker, and Common Nighthawk on June 7th, 2024.  You are authorized 
to conduct these surveys the morning of Friday June 7th until approximately 2 AM the morning of Sunday 
June 9th, 2024. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Heather McMahon 

Director of Lands & Natural Resources  

hmcmahon@aqam.net | Ext: 3858 | C: 250.421-3708 
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